
Subject: Dear Senate members of Education Committee

Our kids are facing unknown dangers everyday. These dangers have never been seen 
in the last decades as they have been seen in the last 10 years. Our young people need 
to know how to react when they find a firearm, how to be around firearms, and how to 
respect them. Derek and the Kid SAFE Foundation are making a difference in basic 
understanding of firearm education; the more kids they can reach, the safer all of our 
kids will be.

I am a huge supporter of the education that Kids SAFE Foundation has been doing over 
the last years. I am in full support of Senate bill 801; it'll bring this education to a wide 
range of Oregon's student body.

Please count me in as someone that will speak out in support of Derek LeBlanc and 
SB801.

Emily Lane 
Eugene, OR


